
 

 

 

Galway County Council proposes the following Traffic Management Measure for 

Athenry: 

 

To make the LS7124, New Line Road, one-way only from its junction with the 

Bridge Court estate to its junction with the LP-3107 Monivea Road (a distance 

of 245m).  Traffic shall be permitted to travel northwards only along this section.  

Traffic from the Monivea Road shall be prohibited from turning right on to the 

New Line Road.  Traffic seeking to travel from the Monivea Road to the New Line 

Road or towards Tuam must continue to the next junction at Gairmscoil Mhuire 

(the Vocational School) on the Caheroyn Road and make a right turn at that 

location. 

A map of the proposed measure can be viewed, from 9.00a.m. to 4.00p.m., in: 

Roads and Transportation Unit, Áras an Chontae, Prospect Hill, Galway 

Galway County Council office, Old Church Street, Athenry, Co Galway 

 

Closing date for submissions on same is 10th November 2017 at 4.00p.m.   

Submissions should be made in writing to Area Engineer, Mr Peter Gavin, Galway 

County Council, Old Church Street, Athenry, Co Galway. 


